
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
       October 3, 2008 
 
 
AO VIRIGINIA PALANCA-SANTIAGO 
Office of the Ombudsman (Visayas) 
Department of Agriculture Compound 
M. Velez Street 
Cebu City 
 
  Re :   CPL-V-08-0567 
 
Dear AO Santiago: 
 
 This has reference to your letter dated September 17, 2008, on the letter of Acting 
Mayor Lissa Marie Durano of Sogod, Cebu requesting for enlightenment on the leave 
application of Punong Barangay Francisco C. Dayak. 
 
 Please be advised that said letter of Acting Mayor Lissa Marie Durano was 
responded to on February 11, 2008, a photocopy is hereto attached for your reference. 
 
      Truly yours, 
 
 
 
      PEDRO A. NOVAL, JR. 
          Regional Director 
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